
Dear Members, Friends & Carers - BIRMINGHAM OPA GROUP

Autumn 2017 MEETING

It’s that time again! Our next get together is at OUR NEW VENUE The MacDonald
Burlington Hotel, Burlington Arcade, 126 New Street, Birmingham, B2 4JQ (map
overleaf) on Saturday 21st October 2017 at 10.00 for 10.30 am.

Our speaker will be Ewen A Griffiths, Upper GI & Consultant General Surgeon who is
based at Queen Elizabeth Hospital (QEHB), Birmingham.

As usual light refreshments will be available and the meeting will end around lunch time.
Please do let us know if you hope to attend, you can telephone the office on 0121 704
9860 or email enquiries@opa.org.uk or return the slip at the bottom of the invite to OPA,
50 High Street, Henley in Arden, Warwickshire, B95 5AN.

Thank You!

Tony Ingold
OPA Birmingham Coordinator
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